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New TDI rule requires email contact for all licensees 

The Texas Department of Insurance (TDI) adopted a rule that requires 

individuals, agencies, and companies regulated by TDI to designate an email 

address for official communications from TDI. 

To add or update an email address: 

 Insurance companies and HMOs 

 TPAs and premium finance companies 

 Agents, adjusters, and agencies 

 URAs and IROs 

 Workers’ compensation networks 

 Fire-industry licensees 

The rule also allows electronic submissions to TDI in most cases where a paper 

method was previously required. 

Visit the TDI website for the adopted rule. 

 

   

 

Stay Connected  

         



2

 
Manage Subscriptions  |  Unsubscribe All |  tdi.texas.gov  |  Help  

This email was sent to dcapes@sila.org using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Texas Department of Insurance · 333 
Guadalupe · Austin, TX 78701 

 


